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11 November 2024  

Mount Waverley water main 

renewal project 

Night works - asphalting works on High Street Road 

As part of the final works on the Mount Waverley water main renewal project, we will be 

undertaking works to seal and re-sheet the two centre lanes of High Street Road. These 

works will start on Monday 25 November 2024. 

What are we doing 

 

To safely complete works there will be a full road closure on sections of High Street 

Road, between Fleet Street and Hunter Street (refer to map). Works will be at night 

between 9pm and 5am when traffic movement is at its lowest and will take approximately 

three weeks to complete.  

When: Monday 25 November to Friday 13 December (weather permitting)  

Time:  9pm – 5am (Monday to Friday) 

What to expect (nighttime only) 

Change in traffic: There will be temporary changes to traffic conditions including road 

closures on sections of High Street Road where we will be working. We will work with 

residents and local businesses to reduce any impacts associated with these temporary 

changes.  

Detours: There will be detours in place. Please follow traffic signage, take care around 

the works areas and allow extra time for travel. 

Lights: Temporary light towers may be required during this time. Where possible, they 

will be positioned to face away from residential properties. 

Noise and vibration: There will be some noise from equipment used to complete 

asphalting and line marking works. Where possible, sound dampening methods will be 

applied.   

Driveway access: Residents will still be able to access their properties with the assistance 

of on-site traffic controllers, although there may be occasional delays depending on the 

location of equipment and specific works in progress. 
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Pedestrian access:  Footpaths along High Street Road will remain open. Pedestrians at 

the intersection crossings will be detoured to the next intersection to safely cross the road. 

Please travel safely around the work area. 

Location of work 

Thank you 

We thank you for your patience and consideration while we undertake these works. 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Work area – High Street Road between Fleet Street and Hunter Street 


